
From: Joe Carmona
To: WebMail - CCD
Subject: Greenleaf Promenade
Date: Sunday, August 18, 2024 2:49:29 PM

You don't often get email from jrcarm8@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or
open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

I am proud to have called Whittier home for over 20 years. In that time, city leaders have
navigated economic downturns, a pandemic and political upheaval. Generally, I have been
supportive of the decisions made to keep the city safe and prosperous. However, the decision
to remove blocks worth of trees is absolutely unconscionable. This will have
detrimental effects on the character, climate and general appeal of this part of the city.

I urge you to reconsider this short-sighted decision and find another solution to any challenges
this may bring.

Joe Carmona
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